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Per the USDA extension of free meals due to
COVID-19, all students including in-person and
online are eligible for free breakfast and lunch.
Parents/Guardians may collect meals for their
online students as well.  Breakfast and lunch may
be picked up outside the cafeteria by ringing the
doorbell.
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Breakfast/Lunch

Follow Us

MHS 2021 FOOTBALL CAMP 

WOLFPACK ARCHERY
Come out and join the Wolfpack! Practices are
held every Tuesday and Wednesday throughout
the year. Wolfpack Archers will participate in AZ
Qualifiers and fun shoots.  A $25 participation is
required that will be used to help purchase
students' archery shirts and competition fees. 
 Please contact Coach Jasmin at
cbedoy@nadaburgsd.org for any questions.  We
can't wait to start flinging some arrows! 

MHS will be holding a football camp for any
interested NUSD & Morristown students in
grades 6th-11th on Dec. 13th from 3:00-
4:30PM. Camp will be held at the NES Football
Field located at 32919 W. Center Street. Cost
is $15 per student. Click HERE to register.
Please be aware that this is not a contact camp
and that all CDC guidelines for Covid-19 will be
strictly followed. Participants should bring cleats,
water bottle, and a mask. Please contact Coach
Duane at coachduane55@gmail.com for any
questions.   

Important Dates

Please note that the NUSD Governing Board
approved and adopted a school calendar specific to
Mountainside High School.  The following are
important dates and/or calendar changes for all
MHS students:
Dec. 16:       

         
Dec. 17:        
                      
Dec. 21-31: 

Final Exams Periods 1, 4, & 6
(Early Release)
Final Exams Periods 2, 5, & 7
(Early Release)
Winter Break - No School

final Exams

Organize a study schedule allowing for at least 2 study
sessions per course.
Complete your study guide without notes to find out
what you know and what you need to know.
Review old tests.
Take breaks and exercise to maintain concentration.
Know the test! Talk to your teacher about what to expect.

As we near the end of the first semester, all students will begin to
prepare for semester final exams.  For many students this will be
their first experience studying and completing semester exams.
Each course will have a final exam worth 10% of students' final
course grade.  Final exams can be a stressful time for students,
therefore we offer the following tips and strategies:

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0D4BAAAF23A0FFC52-mountainside

